
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR THE  
PURCHASE, RENOVATION & REDEVELOPMENT OF THE 
THE HISTORIC MEETING HOUSE – WESTMINSTER, MA 
JANUARY 5 2018 
 
The Town of Westminster Massachusetts is requesting 
proposals for the acquisition, renovation and redevelopment 
of a most noteworthy and remarkable town-owned historic 
building:  the Historic Meetinghouse built in 1839, located at 3 
Bacon Street.  Used as the Town Hall until 2006, the building is 
located within the socially, culturally and economically 

emerging Village Center District. The building offers a unique opportunity for a high-quality 
redevelopment (residential, retail, office or a mixture of uses) that can seamlessly integrate itself into 
the fabric of our Village Center and be a community asset for years to come. 
 
Deadline for RFP submission is Friday February 16th, 2018. To obtain a copy of the RFP, please contact 
Town Planner Stephen Wallace (978-874-7414 or swallace@westminster-ma.gov ) or visit the Town of 
Westminster municipal website: www.westminster-ma.gov 
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